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PUBLIC NOTICE
Special Meeting to be held 28th April 2025
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise residents that a Special General Meeting has been scheduled to conduct business including:

· Emergent Supervision, Damage Assessment and Project Management – NQ Weather Events Feb & Mar 2025.
· Tender ESC 2024-024: Replacement of Security Fencing at Mount Surprise & Einasleigh Air Strips.

· 3rd Quarter Budget Review.
· Draft FY25/26 Operational Plan.
The meeting will be held:

	DATE
	LOCATION
	TIME

	Monday 28th April 2025
	Georgetown, Council Chambers
	10:00am


Council appreciates your cooperation. 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090
Mark Watt
Chief Executive Officer
